
Junction 14 Tamnamore Roundabout Dungannon, Dungannon, BT71 6HW
02887 723376 | 07754005167

Take the opportunity to acquire the 2022 World Car of the
Year!This beautiful Hyundai Ioniq 5 Ultimate finished in Shooting
Star Grey is due to arrive!Not only does it feature award winning
design, the Ultimate specification combines luxury with
practicality, and is guaranteed to make you stand out from the
crowd!• Smart Electric Tailgate - Hands Free Opening Function•
V2L (Vehicle-to-Load)• Ambient Lighting• BCA (Blind Spot
Collision Avoidance Assist)• Chrome Side Body Moulding• Dual
LED Low and High Projection Headlamps• Electric Driver’s Seat
Adjustments• Full Digital Display Rear View Mirror• PDW
(Parking Distance Warning); Forward and Reverse• Sliding
Centre Console• 20” Alloy Wheels• BOSE Premium Audio: 7
Speakers + 1 Subwoofer• HUD (Head Up Display) – AR
(Augmented Reality)and Standard Displays• Ventilated Front
Seats• Alloy Pedals• Blind View Monitor• Front Passenger Seat
Electric Adjustments• Heated Rear Seats (Outer)• Leather Seat
Trim (Seat Facing only) inBlack Shadow or Moonlight Grey• Rear
Privacy Glass – Rear Windows and Rear Windscreen• Solar Glass
– Front Windows and Windscreen• Surround View Monitor 800V
CHARGING TECHNOLOGYIONIQ 5 is one of few electric cars that
features 800Vcharging technology ratherthan the traditional
400V technology found on most!What are you waiting for?
Contact our sales team today for a personalised video
presentation on 02887723376Make it yours today. Visit our
website and reserve this car online for only £99! With no
obligation to buy and completely refundable, what have you got
to lose?Saltmarine is a long established family run business

Hyundai IONIQ 5 160kW Ultimate 73 kWh 5dr
Auto | Nov 2021
11829 MILES, 300 MILE RANGE, LEATHER, NAV

Miles: 11829
Fuel Type: Electric
Transmission: Automatic
Colour: Shooting Star Grey
Tax Band: Electric (£0 p/a)
Body Style: Sport utility vehicle
Insurance group: 34E
Reg: AO71LMM

DIMENSIONS

Length: 4635mm
Width: 1890mm
Height: 1605mm
Seats: 5
Luggage Capacity (Seats
Up):

527L

Gross Weight: 2430KG
Max. Loading Weight: 520KG
 

PERFORMANCE &
ECONOMY

Fuel Consum. (Urban
Cold):
Not AvailableMPG
Fuel Consum. (Extra
Urban):
Not AvailableMPG
Fuel Consum.
(Combined):
Not AvailableMPG
Fuel Tank Capacity:
Not AvailableL
Number Of Gears: 1 SPEED
Top Speed: 115MPH

£28,979 
 

Technical Specs
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since 1969. We offer friendly, professional customer service and
will go that extra mile to help find the perfect car for you. We are
open late until 8pm on Thursday, 5.30pm Monday, Tuesday,
Wednesday and Friday and until 1pm on Saturday. We
encourage all visitors to make an appointment to avoid waiting.
Our Ford, Hyundai, Mazda and Used Car Centre showrooms are
located just off the M1 motorway at the Tamnamore junction,
just 20 minutes from Sprucefield / 30 minutes from Belfast.If you
can’t make it to our showroom, we would be delighted to send
you a personal video tour of this car. You can request a video via
our website. If you are traveling to us by plane, train or bus we
also provide a free collection service.Do you have a trade-in? We
can offer a free no-obligation valuation of your car. Just complete
the Value My Car form on our website to see how much your car
is worth instantly.Saltmarine Cars, because Saltmarine Cares

Vehicle Features

1x USB connectivity port in front, 2 x USB ports for row 1, 2 zone
climate control, 2nd row - 3 individual seats, 3 point rear
seatbelts, 3rd party sound system, 3x3 point rear seat belts, 4
way electrically adjustable drivers seat, 10.5 kWh 3 Phase On
Board Charger, 12.3" Full TFT drivers supervision instrument
cluster, 12.3" touchscreen satellite navigation and media centre,
12V power outlet in front console, 20" Alloy wheels, 20" Michelin
tyres, 20'' Alloy wheels, 60/40 split folding rear seat, A/B/C Pillar
trim - Cloth, ABS, Acoustic windscreen, Active lane change
assist, Active speed limit assist, Adaptive cruise control, Aero
blade wiper, Air conditioning, Alarm, Alloy pedals, Alloy wheels,
Alternator management system, Android Auto, Anthracite side
sills, Anti-lock Brake System (Anti-lock Braking System), Apple
CarPlay, Audio remote control, Auto-dimming rear view mirror,
Automated High-beam assist, Automatic headlight activation,
Automatic windscreen wipers with rain sensor, Black glossy
beltline, Blind spot collision avoidance assist, Blind spot
information, Bluetooth connectivity with voice recognition,
Bluetooth interface, Body coloured door handles, Bose Premium
Audio system with 7 premium speakers + subwoofer, Brake
energy recuperation, CCS Combo rapid charge port (50kW),
Central Multi-Media display, Charging cable - 7 pin type 2,
Childproof rear door locks, Chrome bodyside mouldings, Climate
control, Collision avoidance braking, Curtain airbags, DAB radio,
Digital clock, Digital Instrument Cluster, Digital radio, Door
mirror indicators, Door mirrors electrically foldable, Door scuff -
Deluxe plate, Door sill protection, Drive modes select (Eco,
Driver's electric lumbar adjustment, Driver's seat electric lumbar
adjust, Driver/passenger front seatback pockets,
Driver/passenger sunvisors + illuminated vanity mirrors (drivers
with ticket holder), Dual LED low and high projection headlamps,

Acceleration 0-100 km/h: 7.4s
Engine Power BHP: 214.6BHP
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Dual zone climate control air conditioning, eCall emergency
system, Electric adjustable/heated/folding door mirrors, Electric
adjustable driver's door mirror, Electric adjustable passenger
door mirror, Electrically adjustable drivers seat, Electrically
adjustable passenger seat, Electric boot/tailgate, Electric door
mirrors, Electric front/rear windows with drivers one touch/anti-
trap, Electric parking brake, Electric parking brake with auto hold
function, Electrochromatic rear view mirror, Electronic stability
control, Electronic Stability Program (ESP), Emergency 3 pin
connector charging cable (ICCB), Emergency services call
system, Engine start button, Exterior door handle - Flush, Folding
rear seats, Forward Collision Avoidance Assist (FCA) - Car,
Forward collision avoidance assist junction (FCA-JX) -
Turning/crossing, Front center side airbag, Front cup holders,
Front electric windows, Front head restraints, Front head
restraints with vertical and horizontal adjustment, Front interior
12V power outlet, Front parking sensor, Front passenger's seat
electric adjustments, Front passenger's seat electric lumbar
support, Front passenger airbag deactivation switch, Front
passenger seat electric lumbar adjust, Front passenger seat
isofix location point, Front side airbags, Front thorax and pelvis +
curtain airbags, Frunk - under the bonnet storage, Hands-free
Bluetooth system, Headlamp surround, Head up display, Head
up display - augmented reality (AR) and standard displays,
Heated and privacy rear windscreen, Heated door mirrors,
Heated front seat, Heated front seats, Heated outer rear seats,
Heated rear seats, Heated steering wheel, Height/reach
adjustable steering column, Height adjustable front seatbelts,
High gloss mirror, Highway drive assist 2 (HDA), Hill hold, Hill
start assist control (HAC), Immobiliser, Indicator light on door
mirrors, Intelligent speed limit assist (ISLA), Interior mood
lighting, ISOFIX child seat anchorage points attached on outer
rear seats, Isofix child seat anchor points, Keyless go, Laminated
glazing front and rear windows, Lane departure warning, Lane
follow assist, Lane keep assist (LKA) - Line and road edge,
Leather seats, Leather seat upholstery, Leather steering wheel,
Leather wrapped steering wheel, LED 3rd brake light, LED
daytime running lights, LED front Fog lights, LED headlights, LED
positioning lights, LED rear combination lights, LED rear fog
lights, LED rear lights, Luggage compartment cover, Luggage
compartment light, Luggage cover, Luggage hooks, Luggage tie
down hooks, Lumbar support, Manual child proof locks, Manual
sliding rear seats, Metal paint effect interior door handles,
Multifunction steering wheel, Navigation system, normal and
sport), Parking - rear view monitor with parking guidance
dynamic, Parking distance warning - forward and reverse, PAS,
Passenger airbag deactivation, Pearlescent Paint, Pedestrian and
Cycle, Performance mode select, Phone connection with apple
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carPlay and android auto, Power Assisted Steering, Privacy glass,
Privacy rear window, Rain sensor, Rear electric windows, Rear
headrests, Rear occupant alert, Rear parking sensor, Rear side
wing doors, Rear spoiler with integrated LED brake light, Rear
window heating, Regenerative brake shift paddles, Remote
central locking, Remote control central locking, Remote
controlled boot/tailgate, Reverse parking aid, Roof trim - Cloth,
Seat back map pockets, Second row outer head restraints
vertical adjustment, Shift by wire - E shift, Single front passenger
seat, Sliding centre console box, Smart cruise control with stop
and go functionality, Smart electric tailgate with hand's free
opening function, Smart high beam headlights, Smart key with
keyless entry and engine start/stop button, Solar glass
windscreen and front windows, Split folding rear seat, Sports
steering wheel, Start/Stop system, Steering wheel audio
controls, Steering wheel manually adjustable, Steering wheel
rake adjustment, Steering wheel reach adjustment, Tailgate,
Tailgate up lift opening, Telephone, Thatcham category 1 alarm,
Touchscreen media control, Trailer wiring package - Ioniq5, Tyre
pressure monitor, Tyre pressure monitoring system with
individual tyre pressure warning, Tyre repair kit, USB input, UV
reducing windows, V2L (Vehicle to Load inside and Outside),
Ventilated front seats, Voice control for telephone, Windscreen
auto defog function, Wireless mobile phone charging, Wireless
phone charging pad
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